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DAVID RUSSELL APPOINTED AS FEMSA PRESIDENT 
 
SOUTH PLAINFIELD, NJ—David Russell, Owner & President of Fire & Safety Services, Ltd. has 
been elected as President of FEMSA from January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2023 during the 2021 
Annual Meeting. 
 
Fire & Safety Services, Ltd. has been a member of FEMSA since 2012 with Russell as the company 
representative since inception.  
  
“I’m honored to have been elected as President by my fellow committee members. Since being 
elected to the Board in 2017, I have held positions as Board Member, Treasurer and most recently 
Vice President. During this time, I have seen previous Presidents create crucial progress for the 
benefit of the industry. I am humbled to continue this important work and look forward to my 
term,” stated Russell.  
  
Russell is the first industry dealer to be elected President in over 20 years. His duties will be to 
oversee daily operations of the organization while developing and implementing the strategic 
vision and planning of the organization with the assistance of the other officers and board 
members. 
 
FEMSA, Fire and Emergency Manufacturers and Services Associations, is the leading trade 
association for the fire and emergency services industry, representing over 140 companies that 
provide products and services for fire and EMS professionals all over the world. 
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If you would like more information, please contact Ashley Ross at aross@f-ss.com. 


